
 

General Inpatient Care During the Hospice Election Period  

Louisiana Department of Health posted Informational Bulletin 22-30 stating the 
five-day restriction for general inpatient care during the hospice election period 
will be removed, effective October 1, 2022. This change has no effect on any other 
hospice restrictions or requirements, including, but not limited to, the five-day 
limit on respite care.  

Questions? 
For answers to specific coverage or claims questions, please call the Provider Call 
Center at 866-675-1607.  

 


